
Public Hearing Remote Participation Policy for Living Well in North Yarmouth Committee
Public Hearing held Dec 15, 6:30 PM. Held at the Town Office lower parking lot.

Attending:
Gay Peterson, Ginny Van Dyke, Donna Palmer, Peg Leonard, Peter Lindsay, Steven Palmer

No people from the general public were in attendance.

Meeting called to order by Steven Palmer at 6:30. Motion to open the public hearing by Donna
Palmer, seconded by Gay Peterson. Passed 6-0. Since no members of the public attended a
motion was made to close the public hearing. Motion made by Donna Palmer, seconded by Gay
Peterson. Passed 6-0

Committee discussion centered on health and safety issues for a committee largely composed
of older residents. Consideration for the continuing issues of assembling while COVID runs its
course led to a request to amend the policy to include an amendment. Added to section III
would be the addition of: D. when meeting in public mayl run the risk of jeopardizing the health
and safety of committee members.

The motion to include the amendment in the remote participation policy was made by Ginny Van
Dyke and seconded by Gay Peterson. The vote was 6-0. Motion carried.

The meeting adjourned at 6:49.

Recorded by Steven Palmer.


